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General Permission to Participate in Activities off School Grounds  

Note for 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 

Batemans Bay High School students are given the opportunity to participate in a wide range of activities 
to complement learning undertaken in their normal classroom environments. This may require students 
to leave the school grounds during class time in order to access a facility or resource not available 
within the school. Examples could include walking to Corrigan’s Beach and surrounds, local 
businesses, council facilities and sporting venues. Students are supervised at all times by their 
classroom teacher in such situations. 
 
To give approval for your child to attend these activities, please complete the general permission note 
below and return it to the school office.  

 
Students without permission to leave the school will be set an alternate task to complete at school 
under the supervision of a teacher whenever their class is on an excursion. 
 
You will still continue to receive separate excursion information and permission notes whenever your 
child is participating in an activity scheduled outside normal class time or where activities require 
specific consent. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school on 4478 3600. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Paula Brennan 
Principal 

 

 

Permission to Participate in Activities off School Grounds 2024 

 
I hereby give consent for my child to walk to local venues to participate in school activities during class. 

Student name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year Group:……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/carer name: …………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/carer signature:  ……………………………………………………………………………………. 

Date:     …………………………………………………………………………………………………………...... 

 


